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Year 2 Spring Poetry Festival 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
During the final weeks of this term, in our English lessons Year 2 will be 
planning and writing their own Spring inspired poetry. We will also be listening to 
and evaluating poetry written by other poets before creating our own master 
pieces. 
 
We would love to invite you in to watch our Spring Poetry Festival, where each 
class will present a selection of their work and recite well-known pieces of poetry. 
We will also be showcasing a selection of dances, which the children have 
choreographed during PE this half term, throughout the festivals.    
 
The dates and times for the festivals are detailed below: 
 
2C – Wednesday 29th March at 10am   
2P – Thursday 30th March at 10am  
 
We ask that a maximum of 2 adults per child attend to enjoy the spring 
celebrations which will last approximately 30 minutes. You will not need a ticket 
for the festivals, which will be held in the key Stage 1 hall. Please enter via the 
back doors of the hall, where a member of the team will be there to greet you 
and sign you in. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. We look forward 
to seeing you there. 
 
Thank you. 
 
The Year 2 Team.  
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